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Important NEWS
Please keep your child(ren) home if 

they have any symptoms which 

include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore 

throat, muscle pain, green mucous, 

loss of taste or smell and if you have 

left the USA or have travelled to a 

HOT ZONE you can NOT enter the 

school.

Teachers are still providing Learning Packets 

for students who need them. Please contact 

your child's teacher so that they can provide 

you with the appropriate packet!

Hello all and happy October , we’re in month 4 of  TTDC 
Too’s reopening plan and it has been an interesting few months.  

The children  are practicing social distancing while wearing 

face coverings and washing their hands more than ever before.  

We are doing more one on one play while still incorporating 

lessons throughout the day

We also want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for 

working so hard keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment. 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for info for all  

PARTIES

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

Teaching Strategies

Please accept our teaching 

strategies friend request to view 

your child’s progress.

TTDC will be closed on Monday 
October 12th in observance of 

Columbus Day! 

Reminders!

Fire Prevention Week, October 4-10, 2020.
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Hello everyone!  

Welcome to October & Happy Fall!  

To recap the month of September, we began the month by talking 

about All About Me.  We also talked about Bugs and fall and the 

change of weather.  

For the month of October, we will discuss colors, dinosaurs, 

emotions and family.  It will be a great month!

Ms. Taga and Ms. Paz
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Hello families! During the month of September, the students 
enjoyed learning the following sight words my, is, the and car.  In 

the month of September, we talked about All About Me. The 
children made various projects, practice their cognitive and motor 

skills.  For the month of October children will learned the 
following words fall, you, like and I. Children will learned about 
what happens in fall, we will be creating fun crafts. If you have 

any questions please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 
or via email at cintya@toddlertownchicago.com  or 
karla@toddlertownchicago.com Thank you for your 

comprehension and support!

&

mailto:karla@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy Fall Families!

We had such a great month of learning and a great start for the school 

year! We learned about ourselves and the students in the classroom. 

We explored the different areas of the classroom with our new 

COVID-19 rules and regulations and we reviewed the letters A-I. The 

children’s All About Me Posters were fantastic! We look forward to 
another great month of learning.

For the month of October, we are going to have an exciting month! 

We will be studying fun themes like fall, shapes, El Dia De Mos 

Muertos and letters I-T. All these themes will have awesome activities 

and crafts as well.

Parents: We will still be able to have Fall Fest this year. However, 

there will be new guidelines they will abide by COVID-19 rules and 

regulations. Please keep an eye out for our annual Fall Fest Flyer.

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan



773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Goodbye September, hello October!

Our classroom will start using different teaching styles during our 

group time. Ms. Selena and Ms. Areli will be using laminated 

numbers that are big enough for everyone to see; this will help the 

children be able to recognize numbers. We will introduce to the 

children the six different weather changes (sunny, rainy, snowy, 

windy, stormy, and cloudy). 

This month of October, we will be having four of our friends turning 

three years old. To all the parents that will be celebrating birthdays in 

the Toucan’s classroom you are more than welcome to bring Pizza 

(cheese only), baked chips, sugar free juice, fruit (oranges, 

strawberries, bananas, and apples, etc.). Friday October 30, 2020 we 

are having a harvest party, if there are any questions or concerns 

please contact Ms. Selena or Ms. Areli.  


